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Greetings,                                                                                                April 2023 

We have arrived at The Fold (Paul and Micky). We are so 
excited to see the children. It’s been nonstop running since we 
arrived. Our very first day here we celebrated the March 
birthdays. Mahlatse, Itumeleng, Siem and Thapelo. 

 

 

 

 

Our first Sunday was church outside with the children. We were also joined by the pigs who escaped 
from their pen. 

 

The children all received new winter pajamas and the 
suitcase is full of just some of the donated socks and 
underwear. Thank you to all who donated to this cause. 

 

 

 

 



 

We also got to meet three new children, who had recently arrived. Moses (age 5), Karabo (age 3) and 
Otondaho (age 4). 

 

We’ve been able to attend the morning devotions at the school. We also got to pick up Maria and 
Jessica from school for a long weekend. 

 
 

God bless,    

Paul and Micky Prince  
 


